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Overview

• FAMU-FSU College of Engineering

• Where we were

• Rebranding!

• Moving into Fall 2019



The College of Engineering



COE Research Centers



COE Library



Where we were

- Weekly Office Hours
- No branding
- Little Interactions

- Instruction only when requested
- Very few overall consultations 



Rebranding! - Postcards



Rebranding! - Office Hours

- How we rebranded

- Reminder emails to COE 
Listservs each week

- COE Newsletter 
announcements



Rebranding - Email Outreach

Targeted email campaign geared to non-tenure track 
instruction faculty.
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Moving into Fall 2019

- Office Hours Review this Summer

- Continued Branding

- Engineering-specific 
Workshops for Fall 2019



Questions/Comments

Any questions? Please email Denise Wetzel: dwetzel@fsu.edu 




